
Urgent Reform of Long-Term Care:   

An invitation to a Zoom Webinar 

The	National	Pensioners’	Federation	(NPF)	and	the	Council	of	Senior	Citizens’	
Organizations	 of	 BC	 (COSCO)	 invite	 you	 to	 participate	 in	 a	 national	webinar	
focusing	on	 the	national	 reforms	 that	are	needed,	 right	now,	 to	ensure	 that	
seniors	 in	 long-term	care	 residences	 live	 in	 safety	and	enjoy	a	quality	of	 life	
that	enables	them	to	live	in	dignity,	enjoying	a	respectful	environment	which	
meets	their	individual	needs.	

Join	us	and	our	expert	panel	 to	discuss	 the	crucial	 role	 that	 the	 federal	 government	needs	 to	 take	 to	
deal	 with	 the	 desperate	 situation	 that	 was	 revealed	 when	 COVID-19	 began	 to	 wreak	 havoc	 in	 care	
homes.		There	have	been	many	calls	for	improvement,	both	at	the	federal	and	provincial	levels.	Now	it	is	
time	to	make	plans	for	the	future	and	to	carry	them	out.			

	

Chairperson:	Trish	McAuliffe,	President,	National	Pensioners	Federation		

Moderator:		André	Picard,	Health	Columnist,	The	Globe	and	Mail.	

Speakers:			

Dr.	Pat	Armstrong,	distinguished	Research	Professor,	York	University	and	a	Fellow	of	the	Royal	
Society	of	Canada	

Dr.	Penny	MacCourt,	HealthWell	Educators	and	Consultants		

Anil	Naidoo,	National	Representative,	National	Union	of	Public	and	General	Employees	

	

Date:		Friday,	September	25,	2020	

Time:		1	PM	Pacific;	4	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time		
	

Please	register	for	this	important	national	discussion	by	clicking	the	link	below.	

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Jhmv0WGrQl2t6xN_YdUFZA	

You	will	receive	joining	instructions	by	email.		 
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